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Meet the staff! 

Year One Triangles 

                             

   Mrs. Milner- Davey               Miss. Ahmed  

             Teacher                         Teaching Assistant                                                                                                                               

Year One Circles 

                                                                                

     Mrs. Smith                  Mrs. Heap               Mrs. Panteli  

  Part-time Teacher           Part-time Teacher     Teaching Assistant 

Both Year One Classes 

                                                                                                                          

                                                             Mr. Duncan                     Mrs. Ahmad      

                                                               KS1 HTLA                   Teaching Assistant 

This Term 

This term our topic is – We are St. Agnes. 
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Don’t Forget… 

 We will be using Class Dojo for everyday 
communication with parents. We will also be using 
it to share information about what the children are 
learning in Year One. Invitations have been sent via 
email and Parent Mail. Thank you to those that 
have accepted the invitation. If you haven’t received 
one or would like us to resend it, please let a 
member of staff know when collecting your child 
from school.  

 Homework will be sent out every Friday. This will be 
via Class Dojo.  

 In the event of a year group closure due to Covid-
19, we will post home learning on the school 
website under Home Learning – Year 1. However, 
pictures of the children’s work and any 
communicating can be done via Class Dojo.  

 

Important Dates 

8th October – Clean Air Day 

 

23rd October – End of term 

 

Special Events/Activities/News 

Due to the current situation, as a school we have decided to post pone PE at this moment in time. 
However, every Monday we will be taking a walk around the local area to ensure the children are receiving. 

Reminders 

                                 Remember to send your child in with a coat.  
  
                       Please can all clothes be labelled with your child’s name.  
 
As milk is no longer provided to all children, your child can bring a water bottle to school.  

 

 


